
                                                       EAL Minutes 

                                                 November 12, 2016 

Board Members present included Krysta Smith, Richard Colvin, June 
Longnecker, Marvyn Rivett, Verla Goudy and Dorothy Lamb.  There 
were 16 members and four guests present.  June moved to accept last 
month’s minutes.  Marvyn seconded.  Motion passed.  Treasurer’s 
report from April through October was presented.  June made a 
motion to accept the report; Fred Lantz seconded.  Motion passed.  
Our two new members are Barbara Stitcher and Diane Damon.  The 
League still needs a publicity chair.  Verla will invite members in good 
standing to participate in the revolving exhibits. 

Details for the Annual Show can be found in the newsletter.  
Applications will be available at the Christmas meeting and the 
deadline for all online submissions will be Jan. 20.  The league still 
needs volunteers for a variety of jobs.  Announcements were made for 
upcoming events the League may participate in.  Next month’s 
meeting will include a gift exchange of items $10 or less.  

Meeting adjourned at 2:45 pm.  Verla Goudy was the presenter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dorothy Lamb


